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This month is our 10-year anniversary in Antigua.  
 
Ten years.  
 
Having hit that milestone, look back at the many victories of House of Destiny and look 
forward to what is to come.  
 
This newsletter is also a tribute to you, our friends and family of this ministry. In this life, 
some of you will never meet the children whose lives you are helping to change. But 
know this, by lifting up and helping those in need, you are demonstrating love for the 
Father. 
 

Matthew 25:35-40 (TPT) 
For when you saw me hungry, you fed me. When you found me thirsty, you gave 
me something to drink. When I had no place to stay, you invited me in, and when 
I was poorly clothed, you covered me. When I was sick, you tenderly cared for 
me, and when I was in prison you visited me... When you cared for one of the 
least important of these my little ones, my true brothers and sisters, you 
demonstrated love for me.’ 

 
Over the past ten years it has been your gifts and your prayers that has allowed us to 
increase the number of little ones we were able to accept into our home.  
 
I believe every time we minister love to a child that is a victory. Where we have only been 
able to minister to some children for a few months, others have been with us for a few 
years, but Kendrik, Dilan, Monica and Darlin have been with us since the beginning and 
are still with us. Now we cannot see our lives without them. They talk of when they get 
old enough to take our last name, they dream of having futures. Kendrik’s life plan is to 
go to university in the USA and be a missionary preacher. He is seeing miracles in his life 
and is experiencing God’s love. People have prophesied over these four children and it 
appears that ministry will be in their futures.   
 
We now have another generation of small children that have come into the home that 
are with us permanently. We will be their family and they will experience God and learn 
to show the love of God and change Guatemala. 

 
For those that have come and gone, His love never fails. For 
whatever time they were at House of Destiny, they were 
safe but more importantly they were loved and felt the 
presence of God. 
 
All of these children have had incredibly hard lives since 
birth and because of the seed you sow into Going Into All 
the World Ministries  they learn about how much God loves 
them and how to go through the trials victoriously.  



 
Without you, this work would be much more difficult than it is. We covet your love, 
prayers and support. The older children are starting to learn about you, our partners, 
and they hear from our hearts the role you have played in their lives. We truly are one 
body and they are starting to understand that concept. 
 
We love you and pray for you and your families. Thank you for all you have done 
over the years. I can’t imagine where all these children would have been without 
this home that you have provided.  
 
Jay & Valerie Ranton 


